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Question 

 

 

Will the Minister advise how many teaching staff were on performance improvement plans during 2020; 

and how many are currently on performance improvement plans?  

 

 

Answer 

 

People and Corporate Services case management records for 2020 and 2021 show that less than five 

teaching staff were on performance improvement plans, to avoid identifying individuals cases no further 

details can be provided. 

 

 


